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22nd March 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

After a rigorous selection process, it is with great pleasure that I can announce that Mrs Mary See 

has been appointed as Headteacher of Cheselbourne Village School.  

The members of the interview panel were incredibly impressed by Mary’s deep understanding of all 

facets of the school, her clear vision for the future and her skills as a teacher and mentor. Mary’s 

commitment to and passion for the school and its pupils came across very strongly in interview as 

did her professionalism and her skills as a communicator.  

Mary’s leadership of the school in her role as Acting Headteacher has been exceptional and the 

governors are confident that we have appointed an outstanding headteacher to take Cheselbourne 

into its next exciting stage of development.  

I am sure you will join me in congratulating Mary on her appointment. 

With warmest wishes, 

Will 

 

 

 

Will Fraser 

Chair of Governors  

Cheselbourne Village School. 

 
 


